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Comments: I have been recreating in the Gunnison National Forest for over 50yrs.

 

I strongly support more NON Motorized Use of the Forest.

 

The noise, pollution, smell from motorized recreation only degrade the experience using our Forest.  The

motorized crowed tend to treat the Forest as Disneyland without having much respect for the resource.

 

Having a designated area for motorized recreation is fine, we have lots of this, maybe too much. 

I don't  see a need for any more motorized areas.

 

Thanks for your consideration

 

John Holder 

Gunnison Colorado


